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8th October 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thank you so much for supporting our recent Macmillan Coffee Morning- we raised nearly 
£500!  
 

Following the success of this event, together with the positive comments made 
by lots of parents/carers about the event and their hopes of there being future 
opportunities for events like this, we are writing to inform you that on Friday 
19th October (during Breast Cancer Awareness Month) the PTA will be supporting the UK’s 
largest breast cancer charity, ‘Breast Cancer Now’ by holding another coffee morning 
between 8.45 – 10am.  
 

This is another opportunity for you to catch up with other parents/carers and members of 
our PTA over a cuppa and enjoy some tasty treats – whilst raising money for another very 
worthwhile charity.  
 

Your children will be very welcome to join you again between the times of 9am and 9.30am. 
Please complete the slip below if you wish your child to join you and we will ensure that they 
are ready to join you in the junior hall at 9am on this day.  
 

Once again, if you are able to help with cake donations then please let us know via the reply 
slip below and send your donations into the school office nearer the event.  
 

Please invite family and friends to join us. 
 

Thank you in advance,  
 

With kind regards, 
 

Perry Hall PTA 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Coffee Morning in support of ‘Breast Cancer Now’ -  Friday 19th October, 8:45-10am 
 

 

Name of Child/Children: ____________________________       Class: _________________ 
 

I wish for my child/children to join me in the Junior Hall between 9am and 9.30am.  
 

I am willing to make cake donations for this coffee morning. 
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